Statement from Minister of Transport Anita Anand’s Press Secretary to Go Public:

The Canadian Transportation Agency’s new complaints resolution process will resolve disputes
in a fast and fair way, while protecting the privacy of Canadian passengers. The new process
increases transparency for Canadians, by proactively publishing key details online, like flight
numbers and whether compensation was awarded. This makes the system more efficient and
helps travellers get the support they need.



